
A question and answer period with Tom and Gwen. Participants will 
have the opportunity to ask legal questions relevant to their roles within 
school systems.

The legal landscape has changed significantly over the last few years as a result of the
COVID-19 pandemic and changes to federal law. Tom and Gwen look forward to
discussing some of these changes and providing participants with an update on current
legal issues affecting school districts and the work of administrative assistants. 

https://casciac-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_QrJVgejFRZa80NtDwPKhNA

